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DISPOSAL RECYCLING

October 31, 2007

Steve Lederer

Agency Manager

Upper Valley Waste Management Agency
1195 Third Street, Room 101

Napa, CA 94559

Dear Steve,

Linda has received a request from Amy for information on the commercial customers
now being served by containers. That information reflects personal and corporate
business activities with us.

We have concerns in sharing information that gets personal to the customer without their
approval.

Steps have been taken to contact our Legal Council for his thoughts. In his earlier review
of our contract, he feels it is not a contract condition to supply customer names or types of
service.

We are more than willing to address in our next newsletter or a separate letter to our
customers about the recycling opportunities that are available.

Steve, for now we are not planning on sharing that list with Amy and feel there are other
agreeable ways in achieving the ultimate goal for more recycling.

Sincerely,

Bob Pestoni
Upper Valley Disposal Service
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